
BELFAST CENTRAL SCHOOL BOARD OF EDUCATION MINUTES 

 
April 18, 2017     
BOCES Budget Vote Meeting 
  
At 5:07 p.m., Vice President Randa Harrington called the meeting to order.  
 
The Board adopted the 2017-2018 Cattaraugus-Allegany-Erie-Wyoming BOCES Administrative Budget for the  
2017-18 school year. 
 
The Board approve BOCES Board candidates Voni Walker representing Area 1, Candace Clemens representing 
Area 4, and Brad Sande representing Area 9 for election to the Cattaraugus-Allegany-Erie Wyoming Board of 
Cooperative Educational Services. 
 

The Board approved the following election inspectors for the upcoming district referendum on May 16:  
William Heaney, Dorothy Lendell, Patty Oliver, and Betty Weaver.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


	BELFAST CENTRAL SCHOOL BOARD OF EDUCATION MINUTES

